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        March 23, 2020 

 

To All Public Landings Board Members: 

 

 Due to the current situation with the Covid-19 Pandemic and for the safety of the Board members 
and staff, the first quarter Public Landings & Facilities Board meeting has been cancelled. 

 At this time, the second quarter Board meeting has been tentatively scheduled for Monday, June 8, 
2020 at 6:00pm.  You will be contacted prior to that date with the agenda and prior meeting minutes or 
notification should the meeting need to be postponed/cancelled. 

 Please feel free to call the office if you have any questions.   

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Marty T. Holden 
        Division Chief 
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